From: I

Sent: 31 January 2021 03:44

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: Planning 2021/0022 & 2021/0025

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Jonathan,

T’'m writing this to object the above planning applications. I think those changes will affect the appearance
of the whole building as well as safety aspects.

As the project on 100 Avenue Road affects entire Swiss Cottage community that considerations of a long
term standing is essential.

Quality which is less than originally approved should not be used.

Kind regards
Misako Tshii

4 Belsize Park
34ET

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




